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Edwards,Michelle

From: Mary Ann Stewart <m.annie77@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 9:19 PM
To: Edwards,Michelle
Subject: EXTERNAL -Potential rezoning of 1930 S Center St

**External Email. - Think Before You Click** --Help Desk ________________________________ 
 
Michelle - 
 
My husband and I live on South Center Street adjacent to the 1930 South Center property. We are very much opposed 
to this property being rezoned for business purposes. We want our neighborhood to remain residential and are very 
concerned about parking. I am aware that a parking lot has been created behind this property but I have noticed that 
there has been an increased number of vehicles parking on the already crowded street. 
 
Please forward our concerns to the City Council members. 
 
Thank you! 
MaryAnn and Michael Stewart 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


